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The law firm of Lenahan & Dempsey has been recently distributing Backpack Buddies to students at regional schools.

The flashing bright light on the Backpack Buddy is designed to make children more visible to cars. The Backpack

Buddies are also intended to get school age children thinking about safety issues. 

Lenahan & Dempsey has made the Backpack Buddies available free to police departments and schools as part

of the Firm's initiative to promote the safety of local children. 

Front Row - Children representing their classmates from Dunmore Elementary

School accept Back Pack Buddies from representatives of Lenahan &

Dempsey and Dunmore Police. Back Row left to right: Dunmore Police Chief

Patrick Reese, Assistant Principal Peggy Hart, Attorney Matthew Dempsey

of Lenahan & Dempsey, Attorney Michael Dempsey of Lenahan & Dempsey,

Dunmore Police Officer Ray Reynolds and Principal Matt Quinn.

Students representing their classmates at Prescott Elementary School in

Scranton receive Lenahan & Dempsey Back Pack Buddies to distribute. Back

row from left to right: Kristen Clark of Lenahan & Dempsey, Attorney Joseph

Lenahan of Lenahan & Dempsey and Prescott Elementary School Principal Al

O'Donnell.

Students at the Mill City Elementary School in the Tunkhannock Area District

pose with their Principal Joseph Moffitt and Teacher Anna Longstreet and

their Lenahan & Dempsey Back Pack Buddies.

Left To Right - Tunkhannock Area Middle School Principal Cynthia Basila,

children from the Middle School representing their classmates and Attorney

Thomas Daniels of Lenahan & Dempsey's Tunkhannock Office. Back Pack

Buddies were also distributed to students at the Roslund Elementary, Mill

City Elementary, Mehoopany Elementary and Evans Falls Elementary in the

Tunkhannock Area School District. 


